
State of Florida 

FILED 9/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 10821-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 16, 2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Terence Bethea, Public Utility Analyst III, Division of Economics 

RE: Docket No. 20240106 - Application for a revenue-neutral uniform water rate 
restructuring limited proceeding in Alachua, Duval, Leon, Okaloosa, and 
Washington Counties, by North Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. 

Attached is an affirmation of mailing from the above-referenced utility indicating that notices 
were sent to its customers on July, 16, 2025. Please place the attachment into the docket file. 



Terence Bethea 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Thursday, July 17, 2025 12:02 PM 
Terence Bethea 
Sónica Bruce; Shannon Hudson 
RE: NFCWS Final Customer Notice 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

The notices were mailed yesterday - 7/16/2025 

We will have an effective date of 7/23/25 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President - Investor Owned Utilities 

U.S. Water Services Corporation 
M: (727) 848-8292, ext. 245 O: (866) 753-8292 
F: (727) 842-6412 
trendell@uswatercorp.net 
4939 Cross Bayou Blvd., New Port Richey, FL 34652 
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fuswatercorp.com&c=E,l,_cu9vjVlmfc2Lw4bYdQiQ_qNlnKOF7U 
gfPmpYjCOVJL5cWURQlB4p3vDqWJjMwbc79A50lnDPriHSBaJBccc8u6sxAlblLuNVMrzOzl2LrO,&typo=l 

— Original Message-
From: Terence Bethea <tbethea@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 4:37 PM 
To: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net> 
Cc: Sónica Bruce <SBruce@PSC.STATE. FL.US>; Shannon Hudson <SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: NFCWS Final Customer Notice 

**CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.** 

Hey Troy, 

Attached are the notices for NFCWS. If you any questions, please give me a call. 

Thanks, 
Terence Bethea 
Public Utility Analyst III 


